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15th April 2024 
 
Year 10 Interactive Revision Workshop, 22nd April 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
To ensure we give our Year 10 students the very best chance of succeeding in their upcoming mock exams, 
we have organised for them to take part in an interactive revision workshop. The workshop will be delivered 
by MADE Training, on Monday 22nd April 2024. 
 
The one-hour interactive workshop will equip students with practical, actionable strategies that they can 
use immediately in their studies and revision. By empowering students with the skills that they need to 
succeed, this workshop will build confidence in their ability to study independently, revise, and achieve their 
academic goals. 
 
There has been a wealth of research which tells us that students are less likely to be able to conduct 
effective revision, without being explicitly taught how. This is an amazing opportunity to equip students with 
the knowledge and skills to be able to plan and implement their revision in an efficient and successful 
manner. 
 
In addition to the workshop for students, we are also running a parent/carer session on the same evening. 
This will be an informal session providing the opportunity to learn and understand the very best way to 
support your child with revision and exam preparation, and give a direct insight in to what revision should 
look like for it to be purposeful and effective. Refreshments will be provided and there will be an opportunity 
to meet with myself and other key members of staff, should you have any specific concerns or issues you 
would like to discuss. Students are also welcome to attend this session. 
 
The workshops will take place in the main hall and students should wear full school uniform. Year 10 will 
be split into 3 groups and the schedule for the day is as follows: 

Session 1: 11.20am – 12.20pm 
Session 2: 12.20pm – 1.20pm 
Session 3: 2.10pm – 3.10pm 
Parents / Carers: 6.00pm – 7.00pm 
 
To enable us to plan accordingly for the parent/carer session, please click the link or use the QR code to 
confirm or decline your attendance: https://forms.office.com/e/xZkSmrjyjA. Thank you for your time and we 
look forward to seeing you on Monday 22nd April, 2024. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs A. Roberts / Year 10 Progress Leader 

https://forms.office.com/e/xZkSmrjyjA

